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MEMO TO: Members of the School Board 

 

FROM:  Dr. Quincie L. Moore, Superintendent 

 

This is to apprise you that the next meeting of the Cherokee County School Board is scheduled for 

Monday, April 23, 2018, at 6:30 PM in the Board Room at the District Administrative Office.  Please 

meet at the District office for a tour of the Institute of Innovation at 5:00 p.m. It appears at the 

present time the following items will be on the agenda. 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

2. Approval of Board Agenda 

 

3. Budget Workshop – General Fund 

 

4. Adjournment 

 

 

 

Other matters brought to our attention will be added to the agenda if the need arises. 

 

C:  News Media 
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